
 

 
  

Matt Stager Memorial Scholarship Fund – A Program Offered to WASDA Distributor Members  

 

2013 Winner: 

Samantha Kilpack 

ISCO Industries 

Dear Matt Stager Scholarship Committee: 

My name is Samantha Kilpack.  I am an Honors Program student at Westminster College and am majoring in 

philosophy and sociology and minor in Spanish.  The coming academic year will be my last of my undergraduate 

career.  I work at Smith’s Food and Drug as a bookkeeper and a human resources manager. 

 

I would like to sincerely thank the scholarship committee for selecting me as a scholarship recipient.  Any 

financial help I can get is greatly appreciated, as Westminster is an expensive school, but well worth the expense.  

It is because of the generosity of donors of these scholarships that students like me can enjoy a college career with 

a little less stress about how to pay for it. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Samantha Kilpack 

 


